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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990;  
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) 
REGULATIONS 2017 
 
Our Reference: 22/00519/FUL 
  

Proposal: Residential development of 190 no. dwellings (Class C3); vehicular, pedestrian 
and cycle access from Winnycroft Lane; public open space and landscaping; 
drainage attenuation and other associated works 
 

  

Location:   Snow Capel. Matson, Gloucester 
 

 
Notice is hereby given under Regulation 25 of the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact 
Assessment) Regulations 2017 (as amended) that the applicant (Bromford Housing) for planning application 
22/00519/FUL (received by the LPA on 15th June 2022) has submitted further information in relation to an 
environmental statement which has already been provided.  
 
If you wish to make any observations about the proposal, I would be grateful to receive them within 30 days. 
 
You can view and download copies of the further information on-line from 1 day after the date of this letter via 
the council’s website http://glcstrplnng12.co.uk/online-applications/  
 
If you choose to respond by email, please ensure it is sent to business.support@gloucester.gov.uk. 
Comments may be published on the Council’s website, so please ensure the information provided is of a 
professional nature. 
 
Should you require any further information, please let me know. 
 
Yours faithfully 

DJ Millinship 
 
David Millinship 
Planning Case Officer 

 
 

 
 


